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Dear Parents, Students and Friends of St Patrick’s 
College,

Welcome to Week 3 of Term 4.

YEAR 12 & BEYOND
This week is the end of regular classes for Year 11 
and 12 students. It is even more significant for the 
Year 12 students, most of who have attended  
St Patrick’s College for the past six years.

I am always amazed by the varied feelings of the 
Year 12 students over this time. My own three 
children went through this phase of life with totally 
different emotions.

My eldest loved school and did not want to leave, 
he engaged in a range of activities the College 
provided and was studious and achieved solid 
results.  My second could not wait to leave the 
school gates, confident to challenge the next 
phase of life and was happy to cut her ties with her 
school. My youngest child feared the unknown and 
in doing so, was extremely apprehensive about the 
future.

I highlight this because no two experiences are 
the same and as a College, we don’t expect them 
to be.  My prayer for Year 12 students is that they 
look back on their College life with fondness and 
remember the good times and relive them often.

It is my hope they take the time to celebrate the 
future as well as take the values they have learnt at 
the College to live life to the fullest and contribute 
positively to society.

It is a time to celebrate this chapter of their life 
and hopefully, they can do it both respectfully and 
safely. Most students have examinations in the 
next few weeks and I expect many will also move 
into the workforce. It is also a time for them to give 
thanks to their parents or guardians, to the staff 
who have supported them, for the friendships that 
have been made them and finally to the College 
that has endeavoured to nurture their growth over 
the past six years.

END OF YEAR MASS & GRADUATION 
EVENING
At St Patrick’s College, it is compulsory for all 
students to attend the End of Year Mass and 
Graduation Evening with their parents/guardians 
to celebrate the Eucharist, farewell our Year 12 
graduates and receive the College Yearbook.

This year, this important event will be held on 
Thursday, 12 December at 6.30pm for a 7.00pm 
start at the Silverdome.

Parents and Guardians of all students currently in 
Years 7 - 12 will be emailed closer to the End of 
Year Mass and Graduation Evening and reminded 
of this expectation.  In exceptional circumstances 
where students are unable to attend, parents/
guardians must advise the Principal by completing 
an electronic form that will be contained in this 
email.

BANDANNA DAY
As I write this week’s newsletter, I do so experiencing 
the cool breeze across my head after participating 
in the recent CanTeen fundraiser along with other 
brave students.  I was amazed by the way the 
College embraced Bandanna Day. There are not 
very many people in this world who have not been 
touched in some way by cancer. I congratulate 
all those involved in getting their haircut for the 
cause. It certainly shows the spirit of the College 
community.
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Thursday 31 October 2019

God Bless

Mr Tony Daley
Principal

Educating Young Men and Women Since 1873

https://www.facebook.com/StPatricksCollegeLaunceston
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Our mission is to be a school 
of faith, learning, respect and 

service in the Catholic tradition.

Launceston Catholic Parish Blog - click here

Reflection
“Character consists of what you do 

on the third and fourth tries.” 
James A. Michener 

Upcoming Events 

October
31	 Year 12 Breakfast 
	 Boathouse, 7.30am
31	 Year 11 & 12 Academic Awards 	
	 Ceremony
31	 Year 11 & 12 Students Finish
November
1	 Valete Mass & Dinner 
	 Reflection in the Chapel at 
	 5.30pm
4	 Recreation Day
4-8	 Year 11 & 12 Swot Vac Week
5-22	 Senior Art Exhibition
7	 Senior Art Exhibition Opening 
	 Guilford Arts Centre, 5.30pm
11	 Remembrance Day
11-22	 TASC Exams
14	 Parent Welcome & Information 	
	 Evening (Year 7, 2020) 
	 Nano Nagle Gym, 6.30pm
15	 Yr 9 Grandparents’ Day
19	 Croagh Patrick Coyle 
	 Clingeleffer Cup
20	 Croagh Patrick Open Windows 
	 Orana Hall, 6-9pm
26	 Year 10 Students Finish

Our Values
Catholic Identity: 

We value a school where Christ is 
central to our lives and where Catholic 
teachings, values and traditions are 

lived and celebrated. 

2020 TERM DATES
TERM 1

Tuesday 4 February – Years 7 and 12 students commence

Wednesday 5 February – Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 students commence

Thursday 9 April – Term 1 concludes

TERM 2
Tuesday 28 April – Students commence

Friday 3 July – Term 2 concludes

TERM 3
Tuesday 21 July – Students commence
Friday 25 September – Term 3 concludes

TERM 4
Monday 12 October – Term 4 commences
Wednesday 9 December Term 4 concludes

CATHOLIC PARISH OF LAUNCESTON — MASS OF REMEMBRANCE
Thursday 7 November 2019 at 7.30pm in St Finn Barr’s Church, 247 Invermay Road

An invitation is extended to everyone who has lost a loved one, especially during 
the last year to come along to our annual Mass of Remembrance.  Relatives and 
friends are also invited to attend.  You may wish to bring a photo or memento of 
your loved one and there will be an opportunity to place this at the altar during the 
Mass if you wish.  You are also invited to stay for refreshments after Mass.  All are 
welcome to join in this very special celebration of our faith.  For further information, 
please contact the Parish Office on 6331 4377.

CHANGES TO METRO TASMANIA BUS SERVICES IN 2020
Metro Tasmania has undertaken a network review of general and school bus 
services and routes for 2020. Changes to new routes and timetables general 
services are published on the Metro Tasmania website and will take effect from 
Sunday 19 January 2020.

Changes to the school bus services can be viewed on the St Patrick’s College page 
of the Metro Tasmania website, which can be accessed by clicking the following 
link: https://www.metrotas.com.au/schools/st-patricks-college-2020/

The new school bus network will take effect from Wednesday 5 February 2020. 
With school bus services starting on this date, families of students entering Years 7 
and 12 will need to make their own transport arrangements for Tuesday 4 February. 
Please note the 2020 Term Dates below. 

Has your son/daughter successfully completed an 
external music exam in the past twelve month period?

If so, please contact 
music@stpatricks.tas.edu.au 

with the details.
This information is collected annually by the College.

https://launcestoncatholicparish.wordpress.com/
https://launcestoncatholicparish.wordpress.com/
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL PASTORAL CARE
HEAD OF MIDDLE SCHOOL

INTRODUCTION
This year, Pope Francis released his 
Post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation, 
Christis Vivit, which translates from Latin 
as, ‘Christ is alive’. This communication 
to entire people of God, is addressed 
specifically to young people, and he 
exhorts them to know and embrace 
that: “Christ is alive and he wants you 
to be alive!” It seems an obvious and 
tautological statement. But it is not 
an expression of the Pontiff’s desire 
to check in on the mortality status of 
our young people. Rather, it is a call to 
action, a call to be fully alive, to live a 
full life. Renowned theoretical physicist, 
Albert Einstein, is regarded by the 
intellectual and scientific communities 
as the model for how we should 
understand our world, and our role in it. 
However, his musings on our purpose in 
this world stretch far beyond the realms 
of mathematics and quantum physics 
and into the quality of life for which we 
should strive. The following quote is 
attributed to him: “Only a life lived for 
others is a life well lived”. And indeed, 
the living of a full life for the Christian 
person is centred on service. The two 
initiatives that I wish to share with you in 
this newsletter are at the heart of how 
our young people at the College live a 
full life and are of service to others.

FOUNDERS’ DAY
Founders’ Day is a marquee celebration 
in the life of the St Patrick’s College 
community, as it presents an opportunity 
for the whole College to be engaged 
in servant leadership, fundraising and 
awareness building for those who 
are less fortunate in our great global 
community. Through our fundraising 
efforts of the last decade (on the final 
day of Term 3) we have raised over 
$90,000. This has enabled the College’s 
sister school in Arusha, Tanzania, the 

Edmund Rice Sinon Secondary 
School, to develop into a self-
sufficient educational institution 
that no longer requires our 
support. The Edmund Rice Sinon 
Secondary school was established 
by, and is run by, the Christian 
Brothers, which is one of the 
founding orders of our College. 
After nine years of support for the 
Christian Brothers, the College 
will now seek to support our other 
founding orders and their work 
in our global community and closer to 
home, here in Australia.

The funds we raised this year for 
Founders’ Day were donated to Mary 
MacKillop Today, a non-profit charity 
organisation founded by the Sisters 
of St Joseph. The guiding values and 
principles of Mary MacKillop Today 
align with our own Mission and Vision 
and the Catholic Social Teachings of 
Human Dignity, the Common Good, 
Participation & Subsidiarity, and 
Preferential Option for the Poor. There is 
a broad scope of projects and initiatives 
to which Mary MacKillop Today is 
committed, and the focus of our 
charitable donation was to their First 
Nations Tertiary Scholarships program. 
This program provides financial support 
to students from disadvantaged 
backgrounds and works to address 
systemic barriers to education by 
increasing access to tertiary studies. 
The 2019 Closing the Gap Report 
indicated that Indigenous students 
comprise less than 2% of the domestic 
higher education student population, 
and that only 1% of the Australia higher 
education workforce are Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait Islander people. 
Therefore, it was our aim, by our 
contribution from Founders’ Day this 
year, that we may increase pathways and 
opportunities for Indigenous students 
and close the gap.

The College community was able 
to raise $13,470 to donate to Mary 
MacKillop Today. We were pleased to 
be able to present a cheque for this 
amount to Ms Madeleine Gough, the 
Community Partnerships Coordinator at 
Mary MacKillop Today, at our College  
Assembly on Wednesday 30 October.  

 
This amount was raised through Tutor 
Groups running food stalls and activities 
on Founders’ Day, and also through 
the Founders’ Day raffle. The College 
wishes to thank all those members of 
the community who contributed prizes 
to the raffle, who bought raffle tickets, 
and who sold raffle tickets. Every raffle 
book, every ticket, every dollar, and 
every cent counted.

The annual Staff vs Students Soccer 
Match was held on the day with the staff 
determined to return to winning ways 
after being humbled in defeat for the 
past two years. Both teams braved the 
inclement weather and determination 
and physicality of the opposition. 
However, again, the students were the 
hungrier and more skillful team in 2019. 
At the end of the game the students 
reigned supreme, 3-1. 
The third annual SPC: Live Aid! Concert 
was held in the Nano Nagle Gym in the 
spirit of the Live Aid! concept devised 
and made famous by Bob Geldof in 
1985. The platform of the concert is 
used to raise awareness of where our 
fundraising monies go, and also the 
difference it makes in the lives of others. 
And it is an opportunity for our College’s 
contemporary musical acts to showcase 
their talents to the community. And 
the talent on display was exceptional! 
Congratulations to Mr Alex Wadley and 
the groups in the Rock Band program 
for their polished, professional and 
rocking performances on the day, and 
to Mr Leigh Ratcliffe and Mr Jonathan 
Warwick for lending their expertise to 
make this occasion a success.
 
I wish to thank all community members, 
parents, staff and students for their 
participation in Founders’ Day. 

CHRIST IS ALIVE 
by Mr Casimir Douglas
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL PASTORAL CARE
HEAD OF MIDDLE SCHOOL - CON’T

All of your efforts in preparing for, 
participating in, and entering into the 
Christian spirit of the day are 
greatly appreciated. If the smiles on 
the faces of our students on Founders’ 
Day are replicated on the faces of our 
Indigenous brothers and sisters as a 
result of our fundraising and awareness 
building, then we have accomplished 
our goal.

STUDENT WELLBEING COMMITTEE
In late 2018, the Australian Government 
partnered with MindMatters, 
BeyondBlue and Headspace to produce 
a new education initiative. Be You is 
a national program that is aimed at 
promoting and protecting positive 
mental health in young people by 
providing schools with a comprehensive 
framework to manage their approach 
to positive mental health. This includes 
online professional learning, framework 
implementation documents, online 
survey tools, and curriculum resources. 
This year the College conducted a large-
scale survey, using the Be You framework 
to gather mental health and wellbeing-
related perceptions and information 
from parents, staff and students in the 
community.

There were two key areas identified as a 
challenge for the College in the surveys. 
One was the student body’s sense of 
empowerment and voice in the decision-
making processes that affect their 
mental health and learning. The other 
was that parents, staff and students felt 
there needed to be greater promotion 
of positive mental health initiatives 
within the community. To address 
both of these challenges, the Student 
Wellbeing Committee was formed. 
The purpose of the committee is to 
empower students to be involved in 
the development and decision-making 
processes of programs, structures and 
initiatives relating to the mental health 

climate of the College. The task of 
the committee is to be responsible for 
promoting positive mental health in the 
community and raising awareness of 
the impact of mental health issues, how 
they impact on individuals, and how 
people can find support. This amounts 
to raising the profile of mental health in 
the community through hosting events, 
making speeches and communicating 
with the parents, staff and students in 
the College on a regular basis. 

In Week 2 of Term 4, the Student 
Wellbeing Committee hosted Wellness 
Week, in which the entire College 
community was engaged in series of 
activities in each lunch time which were 
designed to promote positive mental 
health. This included Support Ribbon 
Day, Meditation Day, Yoga Day, Gratitude 
Chalk Day, and culminated in our 
annual Bandanna Day celebrations. The 
challenge for the community was to raise 
over $2,000. If the community were able 
to exceed this amount then Principal, Mr 
Tony Daley would shave his head, and 
over $3,000 was raised! Also, putting their 
hair on the line was 2019 College Captain, 
Liam Hollingsworth and 2020 College 
Captain, Thomas Dwyer, along with Year 
11 students, Lachlan Brown and Patrick 
Donald. Also, Year 9 student, Chelsea 
Whitchurch, and Year 12 students, Ella 
Boxhall, Hannah Cole, and Amy Street, 
all cut off 30cm of their hair to donate 
for the making of wigs for young people 
undergoing chemotherapy to treat their 
cancer. I wish to express my sincere 
appreciation for the work of the students 
on the Student Wellbeing Committee: 
Kaleb Watts (Year 8), Laura Bye (Year 9), 
Amy Baillie (Year 11), Gabrielle Dewsbury 
(Year 11), Madison Johnston (Year 12), 
and College Captain, Sasha Massey (Year 
12). I also wish to thank Mrs Kim McInnes, 
who has been the key support person and 
facilitator for the committee.
 
 

CONCLUSION
Chritis Vivut is Pope Francis’ call to the 
young people of today to live a full 
life, indeed, a life that is lived in service 
of others. This sentiment echoes the 
words of Christ himself, as written by 
the Gospel writer, John (10:10): “I came 
that they may have life and have it 
abundantly”. But a full life is not merely 
a busy one. A full life for our students 
is one in which they understand their 
own purpose, one in which they are 
inspired, one in which they find their 
spark, and they live their life as an 
expression of that purpose, and have 
an understanding of the role in which 
education and a relationship with God 
plays in their lives. In closing, this is my 
exhortation to you, the community of St 
Patrick’s College. As we anticipate the 
holiday break ahead, and embrace the 
opportunity for renewal and recreation, 
I encourage the staff, parents and 
students of St Patrick’s College to use 
this time to seek stillness and quiet 
reflection. The rhythm of busyness in 
our lives tends to persist as we transition 
from school days into holidays; the 
season of giving brings with it a season 
of organising, budgeting, travelling 
and buying. Rather than giving in to 
our preoccupation with the external 
pressures of agendas, demands, and 
requests, may we make the time in 
silence to discover the truth of what 
drives us from within: the love of God 
and the love of our family and friends. 
To finish I would like to express my 
most heartfelt and sincere gratitude 
to all those who have contributed to 
the pastoral care of all students at the 
College and the task of learning and 
teaching in the Middle School in 2019. 

God bless.

Mr Casimir Douglas
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2019/2020 BLESSING OF THE BOATS 

WELLNESS WEEK 
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On the weekend of 26 and 27 October, the College was 
represented by 15 students at the Tasmanian All Schools Athletics 
carnival at St Leonards. 

Congratulations to the following students, who came away with 
wins in multiple events:

Ethan Stretton – U/18 - 3rd in 1500m, 2nd in 3000m

Aaron Rigby – U/18 - 3rd in 100m, 3rd in 200m

Zac Tyson – U/18 - 2nd in Javelin, 2nd in Shotput, 1st in Discus

Nash Digney – U/18 - 3rd in Javelin, 3rd in Shotput, 3rd in High 
Jump, 2nd in Discus

Seth Pfeiffer – U/16 - 1st in Triple Jump, 1st in High Jump, 1st in 
100m Hurdles, 2nd in Long Jump

Isabella Davie – U/16 - 2nd in Triple Jump, 3rd in Javelin, 1st in 
800m, 2nd in 200m hurdles

Aimee Broad – U/16 - 3rd in Discus, 3rd in 100m, 3rd in Shotput

Lachlan Colgrave – U/14 - 1st in 90m hurdles, 3rd in 200m, 2nd in 
Long Jump, 2nd in 100m, 2nd in 400m, 2nd in Triple Jump

Alex Wojcik – U/14 - 3rd in 90m hurdles, 2nd in discus

Olivia Roney – U/18 - 2nd in High Jump, 2nd in 400m

Other students to compete on the day were Shae Nichols, 
Connor Wright, Kaiser Myatt, and Demi Petterwood. 

A special mention and congratulations to Seth Pfeiffer, who 
has been successful in the preliminary selection to represent 
Tasmania and compete at the 2019 Australian All Schools 
Track and Field Championships in Perth from 6-8 December. 

TASMANIAN ALL SCHOOLS ATHLETICS 

There were some outstanding performances, amidst rain, hail 
and sunshine with events closely followed both track-side and 
online, with Athletics Tasmania coverage of the highlights as the 
weekend unfolded and live results shared on their website. For 
those interested in records and statistics, it was interesting to 

see our aspiring athletes efforts recorded and comparable to the 
current state record holders. To view images or results, see the  
@AthsTas Facebook page or visit their website:  
https://www.tasathletics.org.au 

http://liveresults.tasathletics.org.au/?fbclid=IwAR3U22Rf5OUKkrNjgBNljYBHiPwU5IeSAODAZdYsUnsNYA8_UxHlGvDKUcI
https://www.facebook.com/AthsTas
https://www.tasathletics.org.au
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PASSING JUNCTURE
2019 St Patrick’s College Senior Art Exhibition 

Please join us for the opening of our exhibition 
on the 7th of November at 5:30 pm

Guilford Arts Centre, St Patrick’s College
Guest speaker Liam James-Director Sawtooth ARI

Proudly supporting the Visual Arts at St Patrick’s College
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Notice to all students who will be in Years 9-12 in 2020, you are 
invited to submit an expression of interest to participate in the 
2020 Canberra Trip. 

WHEN:  Monday 28 September to Friday 2 October 2020.

WHY:  This trip is designed to complement study in the Legal 
Studies and History areas in particular

COST: Approximately $1440.00 per student. We will qualify for 
a subsidy, which will come off this price. We may also be able to 
undertake some fund raising. 

The tour package will include:
• Return flights Launceston – Canberra
• Canberra coach transport throughout the tour
• 4 nights’ accommodation at Ibis Styles Canberra Resort
• All meals starting with dinner on day 1 through to lunch on day 5
• All linen and towels
• Entry fees to:

• Australian National Botanical Gardens
• Australian Institute of Sport
• Museum of Australian Democracy
• Australian War Memorial – 1 hr educational program
• National Archives of Australia
• Questacon – National Science and Technology Centre

• Students will also visit:
• Parliament House
• Electoral Education Centre
• National Portrait Gallery
• High Court of Australia
• National Museum of Australia
• Government House
• National Gallery of Australia
• Reconciliation Place
• Mt Stromlo Observatory

If you are interested in attending the Canberra Trip 2020 you must 
complete the expression of interest form (see over) and submit 
to Mrs McCulloch by Friday 1 November.

Mrs Kate McCulloch 
Head of Humanities & Social Sciences Faculty

CANBERRA TRIP 2020
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282 Westbury Road 
Prospect TAS 7250

PO Box 401, Prospect TAS 7250
ABN: 87 092 083 980

T: 03 6341 9988
E: contact@stpatricks.tas.edu.au

LAUNCESTON

www.stpatricks.tas.edu.au

CANBERRA TRIP 2020 – EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
SUBMIT TO MRS MCCULLOCH BY FRIDAY 1 NOVEMBER 

Name:______________________________________________________ Date:__________________ 

Email address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Write a paragraph outlining why you would be interested in attending this trip. In particular, list the 
subjects which you will be undertaking in 2020 and explain how attending the trip will enhance your 
study of those subjects.  

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parental approval:____________________________________________________________________ 

Note: If you are successful with your expression of interest, a deposit of $175 will be required by the end of the 
year.  
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To ease the burden on trying to shop for 
a suitable device, St Patrick’s College 
has partnered with JB Hi-Fi Education 
Solutions to deliver the BYOD purchase 
portal. 

On this portal you will find a range 
of education specific products at 
discounted prices. These products 
have been specifically chosen as they 
are the most suitable products for the 
use of students within schools. Typically 
these products are non-retail products, 
meaning you won’t find them in JB 
Hi-Fi stores. What sets them apart as 
education products is their stronger 
design and build (providing additional 

protection) as well as extra onsite  
(at school) warranties and accidental 
repair options.

St Patrick’s College would ask all parents 
to consider insurance. Students and 
parents will have full responsibility 
for the care and use of their personal 
device including any costs of repair, 
replacement or any modifications 
needed to use the device at school.  St 
Patrick’s does not accept responsibility 
for the theft or the loss of the device 
or parts/accessories. It is strongly 
recommended therefore that families 
ensure these devices are insured under 
relevant policies.

Parents can log into the portal at the 
following link:   
https://www.jbeducation.com.au/byod

Should you have any further questions 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
the College.

Mr Matthew McGee 
Learning Leader - Digital Technologies

SMARTER 
BYOD 
SOLUTIONS 
FOR EDUCATION

FOR EDUCATIONFOR EDUCATION
 
www.jbeducation.com.au/byod  

JB Hi-Fi BYOD Online provides families with access to a wide range  
of education-specific laptops, tablets, accessories and insurance,  
at an affordable price. 
Products differ from those available in retail stores, as they are education 
specific and selected for their compatibility to school’s ICT infrastructure 
and curriculum, as well meeting the student’s needs at home. 
The devices selected are designed to enhance learning experiences:

The BYOD portal provides a simple step-by-step process that allows you to 
purchase your devices, accessories, extended warranty and insurance all 
from the one place. The portal will give you access to:

Pick up from your selected 
JB Hi-Fi store, or from your 
school (where possible)

Extended  
battery life 

Robust devices suitable 
for school environment 

Enhanced performance 
and speedy connectivity 

A customised dedicated 
online portal for managing 
your device purchases

Education specific 
products, not available in 
retail storesProducts specifically 

selected and approved for 
Education use

Education specific  
discounted pricing 

A wide range of 
accessories to support 
your device

Extended warranties  
and insurance options

Finance options 
including interest free 
finance

1. Go to jbeducation.com.au/byod
2. Enter your school code
3. Once logged in, select the relevant student programme.
4. Select your preferred JB Hi-Fi store for pick up, or pick up from your school (where possible).
5. Follow the prompts to choose your device, insurance cover and device accessories.
6. Enter your personal details.
7. Select a payment method and complete your order.
8. If you have any questions, please contact us at jbeducation.com.au/byod or call 1300 730 548.

HOW TO
ORDER

2020STPATTAS 
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Thank you to all who were involved in the 
success of the Nagle Charity Night that 
was held in Term 3. The Nagle Charity 
Night is Nagle’s main fundraising event 
for the year where all profits go to a local 
charity chosen by the House. This event is 
an opportunity for the whole St Patrick’s 
College community to come together 
to listen to live music, eat delicious food 
and have a fun time together, hopefully 
snaring themselves a prize or two on the 
Chocolate Wheel or in the large raffle. 
All profits made will be passed on to the 
WP Holman Clinic in support of those 
affected by cancer within St Patrick’s 
College and the wider community. This 
year we profited $3,875.75 from the 
Charity Night and coupled with the Year 
12 Nagle ‘Lap it Up’ money of $1,773.65, 
a total of $5649.40 was raised. This 
amount exceeded last year’s efforts. 
We appreciate all donations, time and 
effort behind the scenes, and those 
in attendance on the night. Thanks 
must also go to the businesses who 
supported us this year, listed below. We 

look forward to everyone’s continued 
support next year and to seeing both 
old and new faces come along! 

Mrs Kara Beckett & Mr Paul McIver - 
Nagle House Heads, and all of Nagle 
House staff and students.  

 
 

THE PREMIER’S YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 
 

Are you interested? 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 positions available 
 
Young people between the ages of 12 and 24 years are invited to apply.  
  
This is your chance as a young person to make a difference at a state level.   
 
Applications close 13 November 2019 
 
For further information - http://www.dpac.tas.gov.au/pyac 
 

We would like to thank the following  
businesses that have kindly supported  

Nagle Charity Night and made donations:

Amcal - Summerhill Pharmacy 
Bracknell Roadhouse & Post office

Cakes by Rainee 
Commonwealth Bank 

Cripps
Dee-lightful Beauty

Doppio
Elgas

Fiona @ Norwex
Joel at the College Canteen

Jail House Grill
Levee Food Co

Lucky Bowl Prospect
Old Tudor Bakery
Packaging Tas 

PYCSAM
Star Theatre

Sue-Ann @ Envy Jewellery
Swift Meats - Longford

Tas Fresh 
The Jail House Grill

Urban Coffee 
Wayside Butchery

Woolworths Prospect 
Young’s Vegie Shed

NAGLE CHARITY NIGHT - THANK YOU
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